Headwaters October Roundtable
Material

Thanks for coming to the October Roundtable! Thanks for all
the great ideas on helping our scouts and leaders be prepared
for winter events.

Below is a link to the slides from the Roundtable. If you have
questions, please reach out to the commissioner corps.

October Roundtable Slides

We look forward to seeing you in November. As always, thank
you for everything you do for Scouting.


https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/headwaters-october-roundtable-material/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/headwaters-october-roundtable-material/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/wp-content/uploads/221006_roundtable.pptx

